
REPORTING CONCERNS OF POSSIBLE ABUSE FROM OUTSIDE TABLE TENNIS 

 
 If you are concerned that a child could be being abused outside of the table tennis setting 

If the child requires immediate medical attention, call an ambulance and inform the doctor that there is a child 
protection concern 

Report your concern to the Club/League Welfare Officer and/or National Equality and Child Protection Officer 
who will refer the matter to the Police or Children’s Social Care without delay.  Make a record of anything the 
child has said or what you have seen with dates and times 

If the Club/League Welfare Officer or the National Equality and Child Protection Officer are not available then 
refer the matter immediately to the Police or Children’s Social Care WITHOUT DELAY 

Discuss with the Police or Children’s Social Care whether it is appropriate to discuss the matter with the child’s 
parents/carers 

Complete the ETTA’s Incident Report Form and send it to the National Child Protection Officer and make 
available to the statutory agencies if required 


